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14 April 2023 

Mr/Ms K.C.C. 
fyi-request-22233-96dde6b3@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Mr/Ms K.C.C. 

Thank you for your email of 23 March 2023 2022 to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for 
Children (Oranga Tamariki), requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

• I understand that Oranga Tamariki allocate training budgets for the professional
development of agency staff.

• I am formally requesting a breakdown of the funds available for training, the
actual expenditure of those funds and the category of training undertaken - by
business unit - for the last 5 financial years.

I wish to advise that I am extending the time limit for replying to you to 12 May 2023, 
as the consultations necessary to make a decision on this request are such that a 
proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit, in 
accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. We will try to respond sooner than 12 
May 2023, if possible. 

I encourage you to raise any concerns you may have with OIA_Requests@ot.govt.nz 

Alternatively, you are advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office 
of the Ombudsman at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 
0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Tania Moody 
Manager Ministerial Support 
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